
 

 
Giffnock Primary School - Assembly Dates 

January to March 2018 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
During the school year each class will present their own assembly.  
Your child’s class will send you an invitation in advance to attend; please 
reply to this so that we know for seating arrangements. 
 
Assembly starts at 9.50 am  and finishes at approximately 10.20am. 
 

Dates  Classes who are presenting at assembly 

19.1.18 P3a and Mrs Taylor 

16.2.18 P2a and Mrs Horrocks 

2.3.18 P2b with Mr Hendry 

16.3.18 P5a with Miss Faulkner 

23.3.18 P1b with Miss Stead & Mrs Hall  

20.4.18 P5b with Mrs Downie 

Church Service at Orchardhill 

Parish Church 

29.3.18 

Spring Service  at 1.30 pm hosted by Primary 3s 

and Primary 4s. 

All welcome. 

 
Pushchairs:  
Parents/ carers with pushchairs can access the school via the front ramp 
entrance and pushchairs can then be ‘parked’ in the Brown hall (for 
Health & Safety reasons please do not leave buggies in the corridors). 
 
Secured entry system:  
As the safety of our pupils is a priority at all times and following Health & 
Safety guidelines, can parents/ carers please remember not to ‘buzz’ 
other parents into the school building as everyone should gain entry via 
the main office door. Thank you. 
 

We look forward to welcoming you  
to share in the children’s learning! 

 

 
Education should develop each child's personality and talents to the full. It should encourage 

children to respect their parents, and their own and other cultures. 
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